
July 25, 2022 

Filed via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell  
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA 98503  

Re: Docket UE-210804: Developing a Commission jurisdictional specific cost-effectiveness 
test for distributed energy resources incorporating CETA 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) respectfully submits the Policy Inventory and DER Impacts template 
in response to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (“Commission”) July 5, 
2022 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (“Notice”) in the above-captioned docket. 
The Notice solicits information on policies relevant to PSE’s evaluation of distributed energy 
resources (“DERs”) and its practices for considering the impacts of those policies when 
determining cost effectiveness.  

PSE appreciates this opportunity to comment on this matter and the Commission’s efforts to collect 
and analyze this data to inform this rulemaking. 

Please contact Jessica Zahnow at (971) 200-6026 for additional information about this filing. If 
you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

Attachment:  Policy Inventory and DER Impacts Template 
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